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Dates for Your Diary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
11th March  
Commonwealth Choir visit 
 
13th March  
UEL Sports Dock visit 
 
14th March 
Year 6 RE Visitor /  
3A Science Visit 
 
15th March 
Red Nose Day  
(Non-uniform) 
 
19th & 21st March 
Parents’ Evening  
(No after school clubs) 
 
15th March 
3O Science Museum 
 
22nd March 
Child of the Term assembly 
 
28th March 
End of term performances
(9:30am) 
 
15th April 
Return to school 
 
19th April 
Curriculum overviews to 
parents 
 
23rd April 
Cleves Community Break-
fast (9:00am) 
 
25th April 
Class Photos 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Happy World Book Day to all. It was such a delight to see all the children dressed up 
as their favourite book characters and celebrating their love 
of reading. I will be sharing more photos in next week’s 
newsletter.  
 
Have a restful weekend,  
Miss Christofides 

The Very Hungry Caterpillar Adventure 
In a delightful journey inspired by The Very Hungry Caterpillar, Resource Provision 
pupils recently visited their local fruit and vegetable market. The aim was to immerse 
the children in the world of diverse fruits connected to their beloved story. 
During this outing, our young explorers engaged in a sensory exploration of various 
fruits. Their expressions vividly conveyed their preferences and aversions.  

Staff Appreciation Day 
 
Friday 1st of March was Employee Appreciation Day - a time for us to recognise and 
celebrate the incredible contributions that each one of our employees make to our 
organisation. To show our appreciation for their exceptional efforts, The Boleyn 
Trust and Cleves arranged a pizza lunch for all staff. This was just a small token of 
our gratitude for everything that the team  do day in and day out to make Cleves 
thrive. 



   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Reception: 

In Reception the children really enjoyed reading the story, ‘What the Lady-
bird Heard’. They used recyclable materials to make a trap to help the po-
lice catch the baddies in the story. We also proudly explained to our friends 
and teachers how the trap works. 

 

 

 

 

Merit Certificate: 
 
Nursery: Salah, Eliza, Arsalan & 
Zoha 
RO: Han Han & Zaifa 
RE: Nabila & Abid 
1J:  Giovanni & Maria 
1K:  Syed & Iman 
2T:  Rafaela & Azeen 
2H:  Yasira & Akif 
3O:  Muhammad & Tahan 
3A:  Isaak & Sowad 
4S:  Arfa & Aayan 
4A:  Adam & Leticia 
5D:  Anaiyah & Rakib 
5B:  Tommy & Abiner 
6L:  Sarina & Zafirah 
6A:  Omar & Isham 

Upcoming Coffee Mornings: 

Coffee Mornings are a great way to get to know the staff. They include 

ways to support your child's learning, parenting advice and information 

about a wide range of topics from safety to wellbeing. We hope you can 

join us. 

Wednesday 13th March  

Early Help (KS1)  - Ms Turpin 

Thursday 14th March 

Early Help (KS2)  - Ms Turpin 

Wednesday 20th March  

Q&A with Ms Christofides, Ms Hayes & Mr Crees 

Nursery: 
This week in the Nursery we read the story ‘The Enormous Turnip’. 
The children have also been learning about growing and planting. We ex-
plored the different activities around Nursery and drew pictures of The 
Enormous Turnip.  

‘Golden Pencil’ 
Handwriting Award: 

 
3O:  Yusuf 
3A:  Maryam 
4S:  Tahmid 
4A:  Tanzeela 
5D: Khalid 
5B:  Laiyba 
6L:  Tauseef 
6A:  Maira 

 

Meet our Governor:  
Tracey 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Tracey is our support staff 
governor. Tracey joined 
Cleves Primary  School in 2010 
and is currently supporting in 
Year 5D.  ‘I really enjoy work-
ing with the children as I have 
done for many years.’ 
 
Tracey is our Pupil Premium 
link governor. 

Attendance Winners: 
 

Attendance and punctuality are very important. This week’s attendance 
winners  are 6A with 98.2% attendance.  

 
Our school target is 97% 

 



   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

International Evening:  

Monday 4th March 2024 

International Evening is a celebration of the cultures from around the world that inspire our children and our 

community.  Thank you to everyone who supported this event. This was a celebration of music, dance food 

from different countries around the world, reflecting our diverse community. A special mention to Ms Law-

rence and Ms Turpin for organising this event.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


